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To:  Lorne Middle School Parents/Guardians

Fr:  Ken Craft, Lorne Middle School Parent School Support Committee Chair
Date: 15 December 2014

Re:  Proposed Closure of Lorne Middie School

Dear Friend:

On November 18, the District Education Council (DEC) hosted a meeting at Lorne School. The
DEC proposed to close Lorne Middle School in June and send the students to Princess Elizabeth
School. The presentation, held in the mini-theatre, was packed with Lorne supporters. I thank
everyone who came out to oppose the proposed closure.

The DEC is hosting another meeting on January 8 at 7 p.m. in the Lorne gym. The purpose of the
meeting is for the community to respond to the proposal. A large turnout will demonstrate our
support for keeping Lorne open. I hope you, your family and your friends are able to attend the
meeting. .

The meeting is an opportunity for individuals to voice their opposition to the proposal. As well,
written feedback can be submitted via email to asds.schoolreview(@gnb.ca or you may send a
letter to Robert Fowler, Chair District Education Council, 490 Woodward Ave, Saint John, N.B.
E2K 5N3. As well, the ONE Change office can collect your letters and forward them to Mr.
Fowler for you.

Thank you once again for your support of Lome.

Ken Craft - A
Lorne Middle School PSSC Chair
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“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential
of ourselves, others, and our community.”



